
Police Pension Board Meeting 
June 20, 1988 

2:00 p.m. 

Present: City Manager Mark Achen, Finance Director Allen Sartin, 
Lt. Harvey Gorby, and City Clerk Neva Lockhart. Also present: 
Claudia Hazelhurst, Personnel Director. 

Also present were John Dickey and Mrs. McFall. 

The meeting was called due to the death of John L. McFall on 
June 6, 1988. 

Upon motion by Lt. Gorby, seconded by Mrs. Lockhart and carried, 
the widow's benefit of $467.25 was authorized effective immediately, 
and the information communicated to FPPA. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 
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